
November – December Board Tour, 2018 

Construction continues on the inside.  Trees fell to expose the Chapel. 

 

December 20, 2018 the Board of Directors had a tour to inspect the progress of the 

project, while work crews continued to work on installing cabinetry and plaster walls. 

 

 



 

 



Chapel (below) 

 

 

 

Pictures speak for themselves, this is a 

work in progress. 

 


